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LIEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

HEADQUARTERS 49TH FIGHTER WING IACC) 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE. NEW MEXICO 

MEMORANDUM FOR NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 
Attn: Mr. Cornelius Amindyas 

FROM: 49 CES/CD 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 
5500 San Antonio Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 

550 Tabosa Ave 
Holloman AFB NM 88330-8458 

SEP 1 3 2005 

SUBJECT: 90-Day Extension Request for Submittal ofthe Response for Supplemental 
Information: FT-31 Voluntary Corrective Measures Completion Report Volume I, 
Dated February 2005 

1. Holloman AFB requests a 90-day extension to respond to the Request for Supplemental 
information for the FT -31 site. 

2. This extension is necessary in order to collect and analyze the groundwater samples as requested 
in your 27 July 2005 correspondence. An extension would move the due date to 27 December 2005. 

3. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Dan Holmquist at (505) 572-5395 

cc: 
Mr. David Strasser 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
5500 San Antonio Drive NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 

-
~. DAVID BUDAK 
Deputy Base Civil Engineer 

Ms. Deborah Telles 
USEP A Region 6, 6 PD-F 
1445 Ross Ave. Ste. 12 
Dallas, TX 75202-2733 


